
Friday 17th June 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Thank you for your support with the wear yellow for Cystic  

Fibrosis today—it is fantastic to see the pupils wearing yellow 

and supporting the charity the Cystic Fibrosis Trust.  We have 

raised £200! 

Our Year 5/6 Netball team took part in the final of a local    

competition earlier this week.  Unfortunately they didn't win but 

they played fantastically well and coaches from Wilberforce 

netball club approached Mr Knaggs to comment on how     

impressed they were with our team.  

Thank you to the parents/carers who have completed the   

parent questionnaire.  I will be looking at the responses with 

the Senior Leadership Team and identifying any improvements 

we can make for next term. 

We have noticed an increased number of pupils arriving at 

school late.  Please ensure that pupils are in school before 

8.55am when the gates and doors close so that no learning 

time is lost. 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 92.69% 

EYFS/KS1  

1BC 

96.15% 

KS2  

3DC 

98.02% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The lunch menu for this term can 

be found on the school website: 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

 

Please use the link below to check if 

you are eligible for free school meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

Reading Corner 

 

We are really excited that we have a number of year groups attending some of the exciting events taking 

place next week at the Big  Malarkey Festival at East Park.   

 

Y1 - Handa's Surprise with Little Angel Theatre 

Y3 - Mama G storytelling 

Y4 - Mambo Jambo musicians 

Y6 - Jake illustrator and Beats Bus 

 

Don't forget to book your tickets for the weekend event too on 25th/26th June!  

https://thebigmalarkeyfestival.com  

Griffin Tots 

 
 

Our first Griffin Tots      

session took place on  

Tuesday 14th June 2022.  

Thank you to the parents 

and children who came—it 

was fantastic to see you 

all!   

The next session is    

Tuesday 21st June from 9-

10am in the school hall.   

Please ring the school  

office if you would like to 

book a place.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

Please see the dates for sports days above.  We are 

sending out letters to each year group with more       

information about each one which you should receive 

today. 

Nursery Sports Day Monday 27th June 9.15am 

Reception Sports Day Monday 27th June 10am 

Year 1 and 2 Sports Day Monday 27th June 2pm 

Year 5 and 6 Sports Day Tuesday 28th June 2pm 

Year 3 and 4 Sports Day Wednesday 29th June 2pm 

Craft stall sale 

 

On Thursday 23rd June 

2022, 6ZM will be holding a 

craft stall to sell our hand 

decorated candle jars and 

pencil pots.  

Prices will range from 50p 

to £1 and we will be set up 

outside the main reception 

from 1:15pm. 

We look forward to seeing 

you there! 
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